

Northwest Swim Circuit – COVID-19 update

April 17, 2020

The NWSC Board met to discuss the current COVID-19 situation and to look to the future of the 2020 summer season. With the health and safety of our participants as the top priority, we discussed many possible scenarios that might occur over the coming weeks as well as the various impacts on each team. Unfortunately, due to the unprecedented and unpredictable nature of any upcoming community actions, the NWSC Board has made the difficult decision to cancel the 2020 season. Please note that the NWSC Board has approved an option for any swimmers that participated with a NWSC team in 2019, who would have aged out in the 2020 season, to participate in the 2021 season.

NWSC teams are encouraged to monitor their own situations and offer a program for their community if possible. The NWSC Board will continue to operate over the upcoming months and provide communication and support for any teams still planning on a program this summer.

Sincerely,

David Strauss

President – NWSC Board